
 
 
 
March 17, 2020                              WUTC Advice No. 20-1 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
Re: Rule Changes Regarding Bills/Late Payment Charge 

 
On March 16, 2020, Cascadia Water, LLC (Cascadia or Company), filed proposed tariff changes 
with a requested effective date of March 27, 2020, with less than statutory notice (LSN) and 
included the required LSN information in that filing.  Because of the special open meeting called for 
March 17, 2020, Cascadia respectfully requests an effective date for the tariff filing in this docket to 
be March 17, 2020 instead of March 27, 2020. 
 
All other information, including the proposed tariff sheets, in the March 13, 2020 filing remains the 
same. 
 
Conclusion 
Cascadia respectfully requests that the Commission approve this tariff change to become effective 
on March 17, 2020, with less than statutory notice 
 
Copies of this letter and the attached filing are available in the Company’s main office in Freeland, 
Washington, and on the website at www.nwnaturalwater.com. 
 
As requested by WAC 480-80-103(4)(a), I certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions on 
behalf of Cascadia.   
 
Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to the following:   

 
eFiling  
NW Natural Rates & Regulatory Affairs   
250 SW Taylor Street  
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Fax: (503) 220-2579 
Telephone: (503) 610-7330 
eFiling@nwnatural.com   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Natasha Siores 
 
Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Compliance 
NW Natural 
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250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
503-610-7074 
natasha.siores@nwnatural.com 
 
 
 


